
As seniors living in a state that already has some of the highest energy prices the recent electrical 
“delivery” rate increase is outrageous. If it is being caused by Eversource price gouging then PURA needs 
to roll back the increase to a reasonable level 5% or so not the 50% - 75% increases people have been 
experiencing. But if the increase is also being caused which I suspect it is by government mandates to 
use certain energy sources then those mandates must be eliminated to allow for livable electric rates in 
CT. We have enough factors driving retired people and may others out of CT. We need to start doing 
thins to keep people here and attract more.    
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